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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

 

“He Keeps Me Singing” 

WELCOME  

“’Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus” 

“In Christ Alone (My Hope is Found)” 

“All I Have is Christ” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Christ the Sure and Steady Anchor” 

PRAYER 

OFFERING/CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

January 24, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

THE END OF THE BEGINNING 
TESTIFYING OF GOD’S IMPACT ON YOUR LIFE 

Wade Allen—Lead Pastor 
Acts 21:37 - 22:24 

https://bible.com/events/48452198
https://bible.com/events/48452198


 

January 17 Report  

Worship Service 62 

Live View Families 21 

YouTube Views 7 

Total Attendance 90 

Online Long-Views 55 

Organic Reach 224 

Sunday School 35 

Community Groups 42 

  

General Fund $2538.00 

Staff $100.00 

During this difficult time, we want  
to encourage you to continue giving your 
tithes and your offerings. God promises to 
provide for all our needs when we put Him 

first in our finances! 
 

Also, please let us know if you  
have been laid off or had your hours 
reduced as a result of the Coronavirus 

Pandemic. It is in times like these that we 
need to help one another as  

fellow church members! 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

Don’t forget to pick 
up the new 

Recharge in 
the Word 

booklets available on the 
Welcome Center counter. 

Digital studies are also available via 
social media and the church app. 

MCEUEN GIFT CARD/MONEY TREE 

 If you were unable to give 
last week for the Gift Card/

Money Tree for the McEuen 
Family, we want to let 
you know that it is not 
too late! We are aware 

that it is difficult to get the 
word out to everyone these 

days, so we will leave the tree out 
for a few weeks so that you can 

get your welcome gift to them! 

ARE WE FLATTENING THE CURVE? 

 In just over a week here in North-
west Arkansas, the seven-day rolling 
average (in blue) of new COVID-
19 cases has decreased from 
681 as of January 11 to 356 
as of January 19. This is a 
significant decrease, but the question 
is whether this is a trend downward or 
a lull before the next big surge. 

 Many families in our congregation 
have been affected by Coronavirus in 
the past few weeks—some by positive 
diagnosis and some simply because of 
quarantine. We want you to know that 
we are praying for each and every 
one of you! We also want to encour-
age you to stay at home. I love that 
you want to be here, but the best thing 
for you and everyone else is for you to 
fulfill your full time of quarantine be-
fore returning to church activities. 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

